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Re: Extension of HandyDart and Conventional Transit Services - March 21,
2012

The City of Fort St. John would like to thank BC Transit and Diversified
Transportation for responding so graciously and promptly to the City's request
for extended transit services during the March 21st Rick Hansen Many in
Motion event at the Pomeroy Hotel. Having extended hours for conventional
transit and the HandyDart service in particular, was of vital importance to
many of those who attended.

Your service deserves much credit for making this possible and a special
mention to staff that made last minute changes to their schedules and

transit routes in order to accommodate this request. The generous donation of
labour fees by Diversified Transportation was very much appreciated by the
City. The cooperation involved in organizing this event is an example of

the excellent working relationship between our organizations.

On behalf of Council, staff and residents thank you to everyone involved who
participated in making the memorable appearance of Rick Hansen a special
evening for the citizens of Fort St. John.
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